
 

 

 

Waikawa Social Club 

Annual Report 

15 November 2021 

 

Membership has remained constant at around 100, as this number includes 

couples the number of individuals is around 160. 

The current bank balance as of today is at $2,776.17. 

The arrangement we have with the Waikawa Boating Club as per the Heads of 

Agreement seems to be working well and has 2 years to run. 

The YNZ issue means the Social Club membership is no longer under threat of 

having to pay the annual YNZ Affiliation fee – currently $30.59 per person – 

and I see no reason to increase our membership fee for the coming year. 

The Boating Club will support us if we wish to run our own events. Having our 

own bank account balance gives us the ability to decide where these funds 

may be spent. We could use it to help pay for our own events or we can treat 

this as fundraising and donate to other local organisations who would benefit. 

 

Paul Macfarlane 

Chairman 

 

 


